Version: 1 Date: 2/27/2019

Subject Line: Acceptability Survey Invitation

Dear Dr. X,

I am contacting you because you have been identified as a clinic champion in Clinic [insert name] and your clinic participated in a multi-centered study funded by the Centers for Diseases Control and Prevention (CDC) (PIs Mathew Samore, MD and Karl Madaras-Kelly, PharmD). We'd like to invite you to participate in a survey as part of this study. Your feedback is of critical importance to us.

This survey will solicit your opinions on the ARI Campaign elements and suggestions for improvement. Your responses will be used to refine delivery of the ARI Campaign. Any identifiable information submitted by you will only be available to the research team. All results shared with local facility investigators or in final reports will be de-identified and reported in aggregate. Attached includes an informational consent letter with further information about this study and your rights as a participant. Below includes the link to the survey:

[Insert Survey link]

We appreciate your time and willingness to participate. Completion of this survey is voluntary and is estimated to take less than 30 minutes. By completing the survey, you are consenting to participate.

If you do not wish to participate, you may ignore this e-mail.

Thank you,

[Insert Name of Sender]

Jorie Butler, PhD

Site Lead - Salt Lake City VAMC